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Planning Commission  Resident Appointees  Township Supervisors / Staff 
Monica Drewniany  Mary LaSota   Chris Pielli, Esq., Supervisor  
Carrie Martin   Maxine Richter   Casey LaLonde, Township Manager 
    Bob Sheller   Derek Davis, Asst. Township Manager 
    Bob Stratton   Rick Craig, Township Engineer  
    Dr. Douglas White  Ray Ott, Consultant 
        Nanci Sarcinello, Consultant 
        Jeannine Speirs, ChesCo PC 
 
Mr. Pielli opened the meeting at 7:02 p.m. 
 
On a motion by Mr. Sheller, seconded by Mr. Stratton, the Task Force approved the November 28, 2017 
meeting minutes. 
 
Mr. Ott stated that the Community survey revisions are the same from the last meeting.  Ms. Sarcinello 
stated that the “Community Survey” notice on last page of survey stated to check Township website for 
upcoming Comp Plan Public Workshop date. 
 
Ms. Sarcinello stated that multiple family members will be permitted to fill out separate surveys.  We 
need to determine a date to return the survey by to ensure the results may be tabulated. 
 
Ms. Sarincello stated that for Question 1,  new items were listed. 
 
She stated that for Question 2,  two different scope of questions. 
 
She stated that several other open-ended questions were added, plus some optional demographic 
questions were added. 
 
A brief discussion ensued regarding inclusion of the two Question 2 alternatives.  One alternative was 
slightly longer, while the second alternative was shorter with a ranking component.    
 
Ms. Richter suggested indicating from the list in Question 2, what are your five (5) most important issues 
from the list with an added Question 3.  The Task Force endorsed Ms. Richter’s suggested format. 
 
The Task Force agreed to set March 27th for the Public Workshop.  Mr. LaLonde and Township staff will 
get the community survey out by February 2nd to homes and on the website with a deadline of March 2, 
2018.  A Survey Monkey version of the survey will be posted on the Township website as soon as 
possible. 
 
Ms. Sarcinello reviewed the Issue Identification Questionnaire for the Task Force members.   
 



Ms. Sarcinello requested the Questionnaire be submitted to Mr. Davis by February 13th so he may get 
the results to Mr. Ott and Nanci.   
 
Mr. Ott introduced the idea to identify and name commercial and residential areas.  He stated that 
many neighborhoods in the Township are already named neighborhoods.  He would like the Task Force 
to name any additional new neighborhoods.  The Task Force provided names for various historical 
neighborhoods in the Township.   
 
Ms. Drewniany suggested we term the Public Workshop “Interactive” to ensure the public knows they 
will be participating in the workshop.  Mr. Ott agreed to add the word interactive to the workshop list. 
 
There being no additional business, on a motion by Mr. Sheller, seconded by Ms. Drewniany, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:23 p.m. 
 
The next Task Force meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 27, 2018. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Casey LaLonde 
 


